
12 E. 49th Street | 11th Floor 
New York, NY 10017 

December 15, 2023 

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Ave 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625   
via: Levitan ShareFile Portal  

RE: Attentive Energy LLC BAFO Attestation 

Dear Board Staff and Levitan & Associates,   

Attentive Energy LLC (“Attentive Energy”) is excited to provide its Best and Final Offers 
(“BAFOs”) to the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) for the Attentive Energy Two 
Project (the “Project”) submission into the BPU’s third offshore wind solicitation. This letter 
constitutes the formal attestation by an officer of Attentive Energy.  

I hereby confirm that the submitted BAFOs are true and correct in all material respects as of the 
date when submitted, which is December 15, 2023.  

Per the BPU BAFO instructions, two BAFOs must be provided for each Project option. 
Specifically, one BAFO must address the situation where at least 2,400 MW are awarded in total 
(“Scenario 1”). The other BAFO must address the situation where approximately 3,742 MW are 
awarded in total (“Scenario 2” and together with Scenario 1, the “Scenarios”). I hereby confirm 
that all of Attentive Energy BAFO responses for each Scenario constitute legal, valid, and 
binding obligations that shall be enforceable and thus supersede the information originally 
submitted in Attentive Energy LLC’s Application.  

If you have any additional questions or need clarification on anything submitted in Attentive 
Energy’s Application or BAFOs, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
christen.wittman@totalenergies.com or (508) 272-6987.    

Sincerely, 

Christen Wittman  
Vice President Project Development 

mailto:christen.wittman@totalenergies.com

